# Atlantic Academy Primary











## **Developing Character, Confidence and Commitment**

Dear Parents.

What a busy week we've had this week at Atlantic Academy!

#### Science Week

We've had such a wonderfully fabulous week this week for Science week. Every day we've had challenges to complete and we've seen classes competing against one another.

We've had flying mice, chocolate stretching and biscuit dunking to mention just a few things. It's been fabulous to see our students working collaboratively and we've been awarding rosettes to all winning classes from Reception to Year 6. Well done to all our students who took part. Maybe you can ask your child this weekend about their experiments? I wonder if you can beat any of our records at home?















Alongside our daily challenges for Science week we also had Bournemouth University visiting working with our Year 5 and 6 classes. The students in Year 5 spend the day creating stop motion animations in our Creator space, whilst our Year 6 classes spent the day participating in a fossil making workshop. It's fabulous to be able to continue our links with local universities, using their expertise to share with our students. We look forward to further partnerships later this year.















### **Comic Relief**

On Friday we celebrated Comic relief. Thank you to everyone who kindly donated to raise funds for this fabulous charity. We will share our fundraising amount with you on Monday.

I'm looking forward to another busy week next week and hopefully will see many of you at our Book fair next week.

Miss Heppell

# Friday 18th March

To enjoy our virtual Heroes assembly, please click here

Heroes of the Week

Congratulations to all our heroes this week

#### March

22<sup>nd</sup> - Book Fair 30<sup>th</sup> - Y5 River Wey Trip (Swordfish) 30<sup>th</sup> - Year 2 SATs drop in

session
31st - Sing Up Day

#### April

5<sup>th</sup> - Easter Egg hunt 7<sup>th</sup> - Y5 River Wey Trip (Hammerheads) 8<sup>th</sup> - Easter Bonnet Parade

Years R - 3

Please ensure school visit consent is ticked on the SIMS parent app to ensure trip permission is granted.

